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SHADE TREE MINISTRY

A D D I N G  N E W  N I G H T  O F  M I N I S T R Y
We are so thankful for each one of you on this journey of sharing Jesus, who he is and all he 
has done all these years in ministry! Your part in these meetings is moving the gospel in the 
hearts of these men and those yet to come to a knowledge of surrender in Christ. We hope you 
sense the delight of God as you serve in this ministry. Look! See all that God is doing…  

Mighty men have been gathering at the shade tree since March 2024 and since then I 
frequently hear, “I wish my wife, fiancé, girlfriend could share in this fellowship.” Introducing 
The mighty men & Women of God… 

Co-Ed meetings start August 12th!  This weekly meeting is in addition to the men every 
Wednesday night and men every Friday morning at the Sanford Shade Tree location.  Friends 
the church is growing and the gospel moving. Thank you for your part. Enjoy Jesus!

Mighty men  

& women of God 

starts Aug 12th

Rather, speaking the truth in love, we are to grow up in every 
way into him who is the head, into Christ, Eph 4:15

Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!   

All gifts are tax-deductible and made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry,  PO BOX 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795 
Thousandhillsministry.org



 
 

 

THOUSAND HILLS - HAITI

Two more churches planted this summer

C e r c a  C a v a j a l

L i m o n a d e

Praise the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit! The leaders at Open Door Church are faithfully 
following God's guidance as He opens doors for new church plants—pun intended! 


For those familiar with our mission trips, Cerca Cavajal is located just outside Lacienne, and 
Limonade is the last stop before we reach Bois de Lance, home to the seminary campus. With the 
addition of these two churches, their network now boasts a total of 40 congregations, bringing hope 
and light to many lives. 


This year's annual Pastors and Leaders Conference, themed "The Urgency of the Great 
Commission," will take place on the seminary campus this December. Over 225 leaders and their 
families are expected to join us for a five-day, four-night event filled with teaching, encouragement, 
fellowship and a fun beach day.


Let's support our brothers and sisters in Christ by contributing to meals, lodging, transportation, and 
gifts for each family. THM is eager to sponsor this event, but we need your help. Please pray and ask 
if God is calling you to support this important gathering.         
                                                                Total conference $12,000.


